
 
  

 

  

 

DATIM Release Notes:  1.31.z 
PUBLIC \ INTERNAL 

DATIM Release 1.31.z was deployed on July 07, 2021. 

DATIM 1.31.z includes updates to the User Administration application. 

Update: 

The User Administration application in DATIM has been updated with several feature 

enhancements that will change the look and feel of the application.  

• The radio buttons to select data stream access that are displayed vertically have been 

transposed to three position sliders displayed horizontally. They function identically to 

the radio buttons in terms of permissions, but instead of clicking a radio button, a user 

administrator will slide the selector to the appropriate permission. This change was made 

in order to accommodate more data streams which will open in October for Q4 reporting. 

                   

• "MER Country Team"'s name has been updated to "MER Interagency". 

                     

• MCAE - VMMC Notifiable Adverse Events reporting is expected to be made available to 

DATIM users in the near future. This data stream is labeled “MCAE” in the DATIM 

User Administration App because of character length limitations – MCAE stands for 

Medical Circumcision Adverse Events. A broader and more detailed communication 

about this new reporting form will be sent out before it is made available in DATIM. For 

now, this update is only a cosmetic change to the User Admin App, in preparation for that 

later release. 


